
BREAK PROCEDURES COVID-19 AND TRAVELING

I do not have symptoms of COVID-19 
am not in quarantine

I received a positive  COVID-19 
diagnostic test. What should I do?

I am under quarantine or have been 
exposed to a COVID-19 positive 

individual within the past 14 days. 
Can I travel? 

START HERE

Isolate for a minimum of 10 days
Isolate until you are cleared by the contact tracing 
team. Isolation Halls will be open for on-campus 

residents who need to isolate.

What if I need to travel?

Get tested 48 to 72 hours before traveling at a 
monitoring site on campus.

No indication of COVID-19 from 
monitoring test

Positive indication of COVID-19 from 
monitoring test

You can travel by private or public 
transportation. Follow public 

health recommendations (mask, 
maintain dsitance, hand 
sanitizer/wash hands).

Get a clinical diagnostic COVID-19 test as soon as possible at the 
Public Health Clinic at Wardenburg Health Center and follow 

quarantine recommendations while you are waiting for your results. 
The Public Health Clinic will be open Monday-Saturday through 
November 25. Open Monday-Friday beginning November 30.

Tested Negative Tested Positive

Private Transportation
You may travel by private transportation (i.e. a personal vehicle). 

Your final destination must be within driving distance (less than or 
equal to 5 hours). Do not stop for gas or hotels.

Discuss your quarantine, exposure or positive COVID-19 test result 
with your family or friends you are staying with.

Public Transportation
Students who test positive for COVID-19, are in quarantine or isolation or have been exposed to 

COVID-19 are not allowed to use public transportation in accordance with public health guidance. 
Those who wish to do so must have prior approval by Boulder County Public Health or the CU 
Boulder Public Health office. The CU Boulder Health office phone number is 303-735-0017.


